
Garrett, Betty

From: PMNS Resource
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 9:32 AM
To: Garrett, Betty
Cc: PMNS Resource
Subject: RE: ACTION: Post Meeting Notice

Hi Betty,

I am responding to your request, which was recently received by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Technical

Information Center Section (NRC/TICS).

Your meeting notice has been posted to the Public Meeting Notice System (PMNS) and can be found at the following

URL:

http://www. nrc.gov/public-involve/pu blic-meetings/index.cfm?action=sea rch.detail&MeetingCode=20120847

If you have additional questions about this meeting notice, or you wish to request its revision, addition of meeting
materials or its cancellation, please include the above URL with your request.

Sincerely,

Mary Mendiola
Technical Librarian
Technical Information Center Section
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-4737
(800) 397-4209
PMNS.Resource@nrc.gov
http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/public-meetings/index.cfm

Effective January 1, 2012, the Technical Information Center Section (TICS) took over responsibility for maintaining the

agency's Public Meeting Notice System (PMNS).

Visit the Public Meeting Notice System (PMNS) Web site for additional information.

From: Garrett, Betty
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 8:21 AM
To: PMNS Resource
Subject: ACTION: Post Meeting Notice

See Below

From: Davis, Donna
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 3:14 PM
To: Garrett, Betty
Subject: Immediate Release ML12264A305 Has Been Replicated
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View ADAMS P8 Properties ML12264A305
Open ADAMS P8 Document (10/4/2012 Notice of Meeting/Teleconference with Uranium One Re Willow
Creek Draft License Conditions.)

If you have any questions or require additional information, you may contact the ADAMS Customer
Support Center by sending an e-mail to ADAMS IM.

Thanks,
Donna Davis
NRC Document Processing Center
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